
Research Labor atory, 
THE BRITISH MUSEUM, 

LONDON, WC1 B 3DG. 

HB/EB 14th April, 1975. 

Dear Mr . Chittick, 

With reference to your letter of 21st March 

addressed to Dr. Werner, who retired at the end of 

February, the results of the spectrographic analysis 

( are consistent with the material being terracotta. 

H. N. Chittick, Esq., 
Director, 

Your sincerely, 

H. BARKER 
Acting Keeper 

British Institute in Eastern Africa, 
P .O. Box 47680, 

) NAIHOBI, 
1 Kenya. 
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